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Pale Horse Coming Jul 29 2019 Thriller.
Memories of the Forgotten War Dec 02 2019
World War I has become the forgotten war. Its
memories have faded or are overshadowed by
World War II. On November 11th 1982.,
Vincent Goodwin still remembered. The semiretired New Brunswick businessman recalled
its horrors, excitement and the price so many
paid. He looked back upon that frosty, grey
November 11th, 1918, morning when he was in
Valenciennes, France-the morning the guns fell
silent on the Western Front.
Crazy Good Dec 14 2020 Documents the life
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story of a record-breaking champion horse
whose disabilities nearly caused his euthanasia
at birth, in an account that also describes the
contributions of his shopkeeper owner and
alcoholic driver. 50,000 first printing.
A Horse Came Running Oct 04 2022 After a
devastating tornado passes, a young boy finds
himself all alone with two horses, one dying and
the other badly injured.
Horse Stories, and Stories of Other Animals Jul
09 2020 DigiCat Publishing presents to you this
special edition of "Horse Stories, and Stories of
Other Animals" by Thomas Wallace Knox.
DigiCat Publishing considers every written

word to be a legacy of humankind. Every
DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for
republishing in a new modern format. The
books are available in print, as well as ebooks.
DigiCat hopes you will treat this work with the
acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a
classic of world literature.
When the Horses Came Sep 03 2022 The
Trickster's gifts come with a price. A long time
ago he gave a new animal to our ancestors, and
changed the world... Out of Breath is barely a
man when he first dreams of a powerful white
animal- a shining giant that runs unseen
through the desert as quickly and easi;y as
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water runs through his fingers. His people tell
Out of Breath that visions are suspect, and in
any case properly had by old men, not by young
ones. But he is driven and relentless, and must
leave to search the desert himself. When he
returns, he is leading a beast who's like no one
has ever seen before-a tall, bony creature who
says its name is Horse. The people of Red Earth
City are afraid of it-all except the beautiful,
willful Wants the Moon, who first thinks of
riding on its back. Together, Out of Breath and
Wants the Moon will prove what the gift of
Horse may mean to their people and to the
Buffalo Hunters of the Grass. As yet, only
Coyote the Trickster wishes that he could undo
the danger that has ridden in unwanted and
unseen on Horse's sleek back...The Trickster's
gifts come with a price. A long time ago he gave
a new animal to our ancestors, and changed the
world...
Horse Crazy Dec 26 2021 There are over seven
million horses in America -- even more than
when they were the only means of
transportation. Nir began riding horses when
she was just two years old and hasn't stopped
since. This is her funny, moving love letter to
these graceful animals and the people who are
obsessed with them. She takes us into the
lesser-known corners of the riding world and
profiles some of its most captivating figures,
and speaks candidly of how horses have helped
her overcome heartbreak and loss.
Crazy Horse and Custer Mar 17 2021 On June
25, 1876, 611 men of the United States 7th
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Cavalry rode towards the banks of the Little
Bighorn where three thousand Indians stood
waiting for battle. The lives of two great war
leaders would soon become forever linked:
Crazy Horse, leader of the Oglala Sioux, and
General George Armstrong Custer. This
masterly dual biography tells the epic story of
the lives of these two men: both were fighters
of legendary daring, both became honoured
leaders in their societies when still
astonishingly young, and both died when close
to the supreme political heights. Yet they - like
the nations they represented - were as different
as day and night. Custer had won his spurs in
the American Civil War; his watchword was 'To
promotion - or death!' and his restless ambition
characterized a white nation in search of
expansion and progress. Crazy Horse fought for
a nomadic way of life fast yielding before the
buffalo-hunters and the incursions of the white
man. The Great Plains of North America
provided the stage - and the prize.
Equine Behavioral Medicine Aug 29 2019
Equine Behavioral Medicine provides an
essential resource for those who work with,
study, and provide care to horses. It provides
critical knowledge to help users understand the
complex aspects of their behavior in order to
benefit the animal, observe safe practices, and
advance research in this area. The book
includes current information on normal horse
behavior and problem behaviors, particularly
those associated with medical conditions,
changes in the nervous system, and the use of

drug therapy. Readers will gain a
comprehensive understanding of the
differences of the sensory systems and the
concepts of learning that are helpful for
successful treatments and safety. With the use
of psychopharmacology becoming increasingly
common by veterinarians, including for
abnormal behaviors, is important to understand
the rationale for the use of these medications.
Understanding the intimate relationship
between behavior, physiology, and health is key
to practitioners, students, professionals, and
others who work with, or care for, horses. Pulls
together the current published science on
equine behavior into chapters covering a
variety of specific behavioral topics Features
discussion based on an extensive review of the
literature Includes a thorough reference list in
each chapter for those who might be interested
in further research
The Dark Horse Jan 03 2020 A dark and
powerful story of conflict, betrayal and magic
from award-winning author Marcus Sedgwick.
Shortlisted for the Guardian Children's Fiction
Prize, Carnegie Medal and Blue Peter Book
Award. A boy destined to lead his clan. A girl
raised by wolves. A stranger with a sealed box.
One small community living in dread of the
coming of the legendary warrior tribe, the Dark
Horse . . . A rich and powerful novel, set on a
rocky northern coast in a bewitching, distant
time.
The Killing of Chief Crazy Horse Mar 05 2020
The Killing of Chief Crazy Horse is a story of
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envy, greed, and treachery. In the year after
the Battle of the Little Big Horn, the great
Oglala Sioux chief Crazy Horse and his halfstarved followers finally surrendered to the
U.S. Army near Camp Robinson, Nebraska.
Chiefs who had already surrendered resented
the favors he received in doing so. When the
army asked for his help rounding up the the
Nez Percés, Crazy Horse’s reply was allegedly
mistranslated by Frank Grouard, a scout for
General George Crook. By August rumors had
spread that Crazy Horse was planning another
uprising. Tension continued to mount, and
Crazy Horse was arrested at Fort Robinson on
September 5. During a scuffle Crazy Horse was
fatally wounded by a bayonet in front of several
witnesses. Here the killing of Crazy Horse is
viewed from three widely differing
perspectives—that of Chief He Dog, the victim’s
friend and lifelong companion; that of William
Garnett, the guide and interpreter for
Lieutenant William P. Clark, on special
assignment to General Crook; and that of
Valentine McGillycuddy, the medical officer
who attended Crazy Horse in his last hours.
Their eyewitness accounts, edited and
introduced by Robert A. Clark, combine to give
The Killing of Chief Crazy Horse all the
starkness and horror of classical tragedy.
The Horse You Came in On Jan 27 2022 The
murder is in America, but the call goes out to
Scotland Yard superintendent Richard Jury.
Accompanied by his aristocratic friend Melrose
Plant and by Sargeant Wiggins, Jury arrives in
shy-boy-the-horse-that-came-in-from-wild-monty-roberts

Baltimore, Maryland, home of zealous Orioles
fans, mouth-watering crabs, and Edgar Allen
Poe. In his efforts to solve the case, Jury rubs
elbows with a delicious and suspicious cast of
characters, embarking on a trail that leads to a
unique tavern called The Horse You Came In
On…
The New International Encyclopaedia Jul 21
2021
Pale Horse Coming May 31 2022 In 1951, the
disappearance of Sam Vincent, a former
prosecutor assigned to investigate a prison for
violent African-American convicts in Thebes,
Mississippi, draws his old friend Earl Swagger
into a dangerous confrontation with a town that
guards itself from strangers with a private army
of brutal, Klan-type thugs and rednecks.
Reprint.
The Kentucky Harness Horse Sep 30 2019 This
informative book shows how the influence of
Kentucky Standard breeding spread across the
nation and finally around the world. Here is the
story of the horses and farms, the men and
women who made it possible. Rich with
anecdote and founded on a unique store of
learning, it will delight both the newcomer to
the sport and the lifelong devotee.
Children of the Horse Jan 15 2021 As
descendants of the legendary Horse Bringers,
Blue Jay and his bold sister Dances are chosen
to journey westward in a quest to find horses.
Along with Spotted Colt, son of the chief of the
Dry River people, and his friend Mud Turtle,
they travel to the Cities-in-the-West, where the

young warriors will encounter a world vastly
different from their own. In the cities, people
live in boxes year round, while men take more
pride in their weaving then in being warriors.
And no one wants to talk about the horses.
Then a strange group of pale, foreign men
make their way among the settlements, asking
questions about hidden cities of gold. In their
hands are heavy sticks that breathe fire strong
enough to kill, and they too have the magic to
ride horses -- horses that come from some other
source than the Horse Bringers' legacy. With
Coyote the trickster for a guide, their mythic
adventure will take these children of the plains
across the boundary between life and death
itself before they are able to confront the
danger that threatens to engulf them all.
The Changing Face of Folklore Jun 27 2019
The Swenson Saga and the SMS Ranches Aug
10 2020
The Boy, The Mole, The Fox and The Horse Aug
22 2021 Discover the very special book that has
captured the hearts of millions of readers all
over the world. 'A wonderful work of art and a
wonderful window into the human heart'
Richard Curtis A book of hope for uncertain
times. Enter the world of Charlie's four unlikely
friends, discover their story and their most
important life lessons. The boy, the mole, the
fox and the horse have been shared millions of
times online - perhaps you've seen them?
They've also been recreated by children in
schools and hung on hospital walls. They
sometimes even appear on lamp posts and on
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cafe and bookshop windows. Perhaps you saw
the boy and mole on the Comic Relief T-shirt,
Love Wins? Here, you will find them together in
this book of Charlie's most-loved drawings,
adventuring into the Wild and exploring the
thoughts and feelings that unite us all.
There are No Indians Left But Me! Sep 10 2020
Cherokee Bill, Oklahoma Pacer Apr 05 2020
After his family wins a claim on the Cherokee
Strip, twelve-year-old David makes a prizewinning pacer out of a stray horse.
Khazan Jun 07 2020
A Great Big Ugly Man Came Up and Tied His
Horse to Me Aug 02 2022 A collection of
nonsense poems which includes, "I do not like
thee, Doctor Fell," "Moll-in-the-Wad," "My
Pussy Cat has got the Gout," and many others.
The Horse Who Came to Dinner Mar 29 2022
Science is at the forefront of uncovering some
of this century's biggest food frauds. This book
is a timely look at the web of deception and
how it can be stopped for food professionals
and lay readers studying food fraud.
Crazy Horse Feb 02 2020 "A treat . . .
Insightful . . . Refreshing . . . A must-have . .
.Not only is Sajna's work a valuable historical
resource, it makesfor a compelling read as
well."-American History "There has to be
someone left to tell the tale." Little did the
legendary war chief Crazy Horse know when he
spokethese words in battle that it was his tale
that people would betelling long after his death.
Now, author Mike Sajna brings therenowned
warrior back to life in this book about his epic
shy-boy-the-horse-that-came-in-from-wild-monty-roberts

struggleto save his culture and homeland amid
the westward movement ofwhite settlers. Sajna
follows Crazy Horse from his days as a
youngboy chasing down wild horses to his later
years as "one of thebravest of the brave," and
includes new views on his role in theBattle of
Little Big Horn and his eventual surrender and
murder.Using an extensive collection of historic
records, Crazy Horse isone of the most
accurate accounts of the great Oglala
chief,separating the facts from the many myths
that have been passed downby other writers
The Horse That Came to Breakfast Apr 29 2022
"One morning Patty awakens to a wonderful
surprise. She sees a horse in her yard! She
wonders who the horse belongs to. And if no
one claims him will she be able to keep him.
"Enjoy him while you can," Patty's mom tells
her. "It's not every day we have a horse come to
breakfast!""--Back cover.
Chronicle of the Horse Sep 22 2021
Passin' Through (Louis L'Amour's Lost
Treasures) Feb 25 2022 As part of the Louis
L’Amour’s Lost Treasures series, this edition
contains exclusive bonus materials! It seemed
the perfect place to lie low. The owner of the
ranch was an attractive gray-haired lady who
had once been an actress. The other woman
was a beautiful, fragile-seeming blonde. They
needed repairs done, and he needed to
disappear for a while. The first sign that things
were not as they should be was when a
Pinkerton man questioned him about a missing
woman. Then he accidentally found a will

belonging to the previous owner of the ranch.
After that, a young lady showed up in town
making claims that the place belonged to her.
Worried that his hideout was turning into a
battleground, he didn’t know what would be
more dangerous, staying or leaving. For a man
interested only in passin’ through, he suddenly
found himself entangled in a deadly struggle. . .
. Louis L’Amour’s Lost Treasures is a project
created to release some of the author’s more
unconventional manuscripts from the family
archives. In Louis L’Amour’s Lost Treasures:
Volume 1 and Volume 2, Beau L’Amour takes
the reader on a guided tour through many of
the finished and unfinished short stories,
novels, and treatments that his father was
never able to publish during his lifetime.
L’Amour’s never-before-seen first novel, No
Traveller Returns, faithfully completed for this
program, is a voyage into danger and violence
on the high seas. Additionally, many beloved
classics will be rereleased with an exclusive
Lost Treasures postscript featuring previously
unpublished material, including outlines, plot
notes, and alternate drafts. These postscripts
tell the story behind the stories that millions of
readers have come to know and cherish.
Picking Winners Feb 13 2021 A systematic
approach to successful race-horse
handicapping, for novices and old-timers,
presenting advice on reading the race forms,
judging tracks and trainers, the horses
appearances, speed handicapping, and money
management
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Rough Magic Oct 12 2020 A RICHARD AND
JUDY BOOK CLUB PICK WINNER STANFORD
TRAVEL WRITING AWARDS 2020
SHORTLISTED FOR THE WILLIAM HILL
PRIZE 2019 'Such an addictive and likeable
book...One of this year's best memoirs' The
Telegraph 'It's the resistance to the obvious
narratives that makes Rough Magic so
appealing: the book undermines lazy women-inthe-wilderness tropes at every turn.' Sarah
Moss, Guardian 'Think Educated meets Wild'
Entertainment Weekly 'Rough Magic is
transporting, beguiling and terrifically
entertaining' Daily Mail The Mongol Derby is
the world's toughest horse race. A feat of
endurance across the vast Mongolian plains
once traversed by the people of Genghis Khan,
competitors ride 25 horses across a distance of
1000km. Many riders don't make it to the finish
line. In 2013 Lara Prior-Palmer - nineteen,
underprepared but seeking the great unknown decided to enter the race. Driven by her own
restlessness, stubbornness, and a lifelong love
of horses, she raced for seven days through
extreme heat and terrifying storms, catching a
few hours of sleep where she could at the
homes of nomadic families. Battling bouts of
illness and dehydration, exhaustion and
bruising falls, she found she had nothing to
lose, and tore through the field with her motley
crew of horses. In one of the Derby's most
unexpected results, she became the youngestever champion and the first woman to win the
race. A tale of adventure, fortitude and poetry,
shy-boy-the-horse-that-came-in-from-wild-monty-roberts

Rough Magic is the extraordinary story of one
young woman's encounter with oblivion, and
herself.
A Good Horse Nov 12 2020 When eighth grader
Abby Lovitt looks out at those pure-gold rolling
hills, she knows there’s no place she’d rather
be than her family’s ranch—even with all the
hard work of tending to nine horses. But some
chores are no work at all, like grooming young
Jack. At eight months, his rough foal coat has
shed out, leaving a smooth, rich silk, like
chocolate. As for Black George, such a good
horse, it turns out he’s a natural jumper. When
he and Abby clear four feet easy as pie, heads
start to turn at the ring—buyers’ heads—and
Abby knows Daddy won’t turn down a good
offer. Then a letter arrives from a private
investigator, and suddenly Abby stands to lose
not one horse but two. The letter states that
Jack’s mare may have been sold to the Lovitts
as stolen goods. A mystery unfolds, more
surprising than Abby could ever expect. Will
she lose her beloved Jack to his rightful
owners? Pulitzer Prize winner Jane Smiley
raises horses of her own, and her affection and
expertise shine through in this inviting horse
novel for young readers, set in 1960s California
horse country and featuring characters from
The Georges and the Jewels.
Shy Boy Nov 05 2022 InShy Boy, with 100
beautiful full-colour photographs by Canadian
Christopher Dydyk, world-famous horse gentler
Monty Roberts reveals the unique rapport he
shares with one special horse: a wild mustang.
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During a dramatic three-day ride across a
hundred miles of high desert, Monty Roberts
had to use all his skill to connect with the wild
horse, and in a gripping, intimate narrative he
relives their unique relationship. Throughout
the year that followed, Shy Boy lived on the
farm, full of impish high spirits, fascinated by
children, earning the respect and admiration of
his trainers. As his fame grew following the
PBS documentary of his initial three-day
encounter with Monty Roberts, he received
visitors from all over the world, and Monty
Roberts was asked, "Would Shy Boy rather be
free?" With trepidation, he took him back to the
wild to let him choose: Go with your herd, or
stay with humans. What happened was exciting
and moving - and deeply surprising.
A Horse Came Running Jul 01 2022 After a
devastating tornado passes, a young boy finds
himself all alone with two horses, one dying and
the other badly injured.
Shy Boy Apr 17 2021 "To appreciate Shy Boy,"
writes horse gentler Monty Roberts, "you must
see him or his kind running free and easy, in a
wide open space." This compelling story, and
the breathtaking photographs that accompany
it, offer a chance to do just that. During a
dramatic three-day ride across miles of high
desert, Monty Roberts used all his skill to
connect with the little mustang he finally
befriended. In the year that followed, Shy Boy
grew to love life on the farm, playfully
demanding attention, and becoming fascinated
by children. After a year of challenges and one
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frightening illness, the wild horse's exceptional
spirit earned the respect and admiration of his
trainers. And, as a result of a PBS-aired
program based on his initial encounter with
Roberts, Shy Boy gained international fame. Yet
throughout this extraordinary year, Monty
Roberts struggled with the question, "Would
Shy Boy rather be free?" With trepidation, he
took Shy Boy back to the wild to let him choose.
The event, and its stunning conclusion, are
memorably captured in these magnificent
photographs and in a story that is both
unforgettable and inspiring.
Smoky, the Cow Horse Jun 19 2021 DigiCat
Publishing presents to you this special edition
of "Smoky, the Cow Horse" by Will James.
DigiCat Publishing considers every written
word to be a legacy of humankind. Every
DigiCat book has been carefully reproduced for
republishing in a new modern format. The
books are available in print, as well as ebooks.
DigiCat hopes you will treat this work with the
acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a
classic of world literature.
The Cowboy Encyclopedia May 07 2020
Offers information on the people, places,
events, equipment, terminology, and culture of
cowboys from North and South America
Computer-Based Horse Race Handicapping and
Wagering Systems Oct 24 2021 The Gambler
Who Cracked the Horse-Racing Code Bill
Benter did the impossible: He wrote an
algorithm that couldn't lose at the track. Close
to a billion dollars later, he tells his system.
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This book examines the elements necessary for
a practical and successful computerized horse
race handicapping and wagering system. Data
requirements, handicapping model
development, wagering strategy, and feasibility
are addressed. A logit-based technique and a
corresponding heuristic measure of
improvement are described for combining a
fundamental handicapping model with the
public's implied probability estimates. The
author reports significant positive results in five
years of actual implementation of such a
system. This result can be interpreted as
evidence of inefficiency in pari-mutuel
racetrack wagering. This paper aims to
emphasize those aspects of computer
handicapping which the author has found most
important in practical application of such a
system. Also included the Bill Benter "What Are
My Odds?" Presentation at ICCM in 2004.
A Horse of Her Own May 19 2021 A girl who
longs for her own horse is given the chance to
care for a troubled, damaged horse, who needs
her as much as she needs him. Fourteen-yearold Jane Ryan has always dreamed of having a
horse of her own—but so long as she gets to
ride her favorite school horse, Beau, at Sunny
Acres farm, she's content. And this is the
summer she means to try out for the advanced
riding class. But just as camp begins, Jane
receives heartbreaking news about Beau. She
loses, not just her favorite horse, but also her
chance to ride in the end-of-summer
competition. When her trainer asks for her help

with an out-of-control chestnut warmblood,
Lancelot, a newcomer to the barn, she has no
choice but to say yes. There's another new
addition to the farm: Ben Reyes, the grandson
of the barn's manager. As Jane struggles to go
on without Beau, and to make Lancelot the
great horse she believes him to be, her feelings
for Ben, her relationships with the privileged
group of girls she rides with, and her painful,
joyous road to self-discovery all lead to a heartpounding conclusion that is truly a new
beginning. Only Jane's faith in Lancelot, and
her own rediscovered skill and strength, can
see her through the hard journey toward a
horse of her own.
The Horse Nov 24 2021 The Horse: A Natural
History looks not only at the horse in the
human context, but also at its own story, and at
the way horses live and have lived both
alongside people and independently. An initial
chapter on Evolution & Development takes the
reader from the tiny prehistoric Eohippus to
modern-day Equus. Subsequent chapters on
Anatomy & Biology and Society & Behavior
offer a succinct explanation of equine anatomy,
and outline the current thinking on horse
behavior, incorporating information taken from
the most recent research. Chapter 4, Horses &
People, studies the part the horse has played in
human history. Finally, a visually stunning
gallery of breeds offers wonderful photographs
alongside individual breed profiles. This is an
essential addition to every horse enthusiasts
library.
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Focus on the Future Oct 31 2019
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